
FEC 5/7/13 Minutes 
 
Present: April Bernard, Joerg Bibow, Barbara Black (chair), Mehmet Odekon (scribe), 
Paul Sattler 
 
1. Minutes of 4/24/13 were approved. 
 
2. Committee of Committees meeting was debriefed. Any comments and suggestions 
regarding the Committee of Committees report should be forwarded to the Chair by 
Wednesday evening. 
 
3. Committee of the Whole discussion on governance at the last faculty meeting was 
debriefed. FEC agreed that it was a good start to the discussion.  It will resume work on 
this issue in the fall and will make certain to check in with the Faculty Workload 
Working Group (FWWG) to see what progress it has made, over the summer, on this 
particular aspect of the workload picture.  FEC and the FWWG will want to be in contact 
with one 


